
To the Honourable,
The Minister of Agriculture.

Sir,—I have the honour to submit to you a report on Warble Flies, by 
S. Had wen, D.V.Sc., F.E.S., Chief Animal Pathologist, Biological Laboratory, 
Ottawa, and request that same be printed as Bulletin No. 27.

I have the honour to be, sir,
Your obedient servant,

F. TORRANCE, 
Veterinary Director-General.

Ottawa, September 8, 1919.


